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Outlook Academy New Location, Effective 

June 4, 2018 
At this time, it has been determined that 

Outlook Academy will be relocating to South 

Suburban College in South Holland, Illinois.  

Outlook’s last day of classes at CSU will be Friday 

May 25, 2018.  That will mark the end of the term 

and the summer session will begin on Monday, 

June 4, 2018 at South Suburban College at 8:00 

a.m.  This move will provide us with more space 

and resources to help our students better prepare 

for success. 

Summer information will be sent home in 

May.  All Outlook students are required to attend 

summer sessions.  Students will continue to use 

public transportation and/or secure their own 

transportation to and from SSC. If you have any 

questions, please contact Ms. Nikita Coleman at 

708-879-2944. 
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Solve the Riddle! 
 I talk, but I do not speak my mind 

I hear words, but I do not listen to 

thoughts 
When I wake, all see me 

When I sleep, all hear me 
Many heads are on my shoulders 

Many hands are at my feet 
The longest steel cannot break my visage 

But the softest whisper can destroy me 
The quietest whimper can be heard. 

Ventra Cards 

 
 Lost, stolen or damaged Ventra cards 

require new paperwork and a replacement 

fee.     
 

  Student IDs 
Students must wear their IDs at all times. 
Students are not allowed on campus 

without an ID on. If you lose your ID you 
must report to the main office to purchase 

a temporary ID. 
 

 

   

 

        

         

 

Upcoming Events  
Bike the Drive Route 

Lake Shore Dr Chicago, between Bryn 

Mawr Ave and 57th St, $5 Sunday, May 27, 
at 5:30, http://bikethedrive.org/ 

 
Night Nation Run 

1410 S Museum Campus Dr Chicago, Bus: 12, 

146, cost $60–$80, Saturday, May 19, start 
time 5:00 p.m., 

https://nightnationrun.com/chicago/ 
 

Chicago Memorial Day Parade 

Saturday, May 27, 2017. The parade begins 
with a wreath-laying ceremony in Daley Plaza, 
then steps off at noon. 

 

Counselor’s Corner 
Students who are interested in applying for 
scholarships and grants should assess the 
following websites: 

 
 Fastweb.com  
 Sholly.com 

 Youthkinect.com 
 
Students who are interested in preparing for or 

improving ACT, SAT, or ASVAB test scores 
should assess the following website: 
March2success.com Information and practice 

tests are available for all three tests. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
All 11th grade students will be testing for 
SAT’s on April 10, 2018 at Outlook 

Academy in all classrooms. 
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This Month’s Highlights 
 
 
 

 

 
Memorial Day 

    Remembering and honoring the men and women     
who died serving our country. 

 

Parent Information  
 

 Remember to call the office when your student 

is going to be absent at 773-995-2578 

 Please visit our webpage at 

www.district205.net/domain/315 

to view pictures, download forms, get access 

to other links, and much more. 

 

 Also remember to download the Remind App to 

get connected with all staff members and view 

the latest announcements. Instructions are on 

our website or can be picked up in the main 

office. 

 

 Parents/guardians of students may access 

attendance, grades and assignments using one 

log in at 

https://powerschool.ttdistrict205.net/public  
 
 

 If you need assistance, please contact the 

main office. 

 

 

 

  
 

 

   
Our very own Jai Tarek Brown is May    

Student of the Month! Jai Tarek has gone 

above and beyond to excel while reaching out 

to help other students. 

 

Our very own staff members of the 
month are Nikita Coleman.  Thank-you 

Mrs. Coleman for all that you do for OA 
and our kids! 

 

 

   

   

       

https://powerschool.ttdistrict205.net/public

